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The Government of Saskatchewan is pleased to proclaim May 2005 
as Speech and Hearing Awareness Month in Saskatchewan.

We recognize and salute the important contributions that all people
with disabilities make to the social, economic and cultural life of
our great province.

Since the release of the Disability Action Plan by the Saskatchewan
Council on Disability Issues in June 2001, the Saskatchewan
government has invested over $25 million (including $8 million
this year) in new funding to support people with disabilities.

For more information, visit the provincial Office of Disability Issues
web site at www.gov.sk.ca/odi.


